1/4/24, 6:19 PM ‘Yahoo Mail - Letter to CVPCSD Board of Direclors

Letter to CVPCSD Board of Directors
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To:  donelias1965@yahoo.com
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Hi Don,
Please include this In the agenda of the next meeting of the board.

I noticed that District 5 Supervisor Cindy Gustafson's newsletter contained a list of
District (County) positions coming up for election in 2024. So I looked through the
CVPCSD website to see if there is any mention of the upcoming openings on the
board. The only hint is that under the personal biographies of the board members the
dates of their terms are listed, but the bios are not all complete.

I looked further for the policy that was passed over a year ago about transparency and
notification to the community about upcoming board election notification, and could
not find it. There is a lot of policy, and even many under "transparency” that were
proposed in the past and even refer to 2020, The website and policy listings are
obviously out of date, so I decided to remind you and the board about that policy as
the new year begins. I also figure, in addition to following the policy, it would be
much more effective to ask our Supervisor to advertise the openings in her newsletter
than to ask the county to stick it in the back pages of the Auburn Journal for us.

So I am asking the board to entertain the motion to request that Supervisor Gustafson
advertise the positions coming up, and to please remember to follow the policy as
passed over a year ago.

Thank you Don and Directors.

Dick Warren
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